
 

 

The Consolidated Borough of Quil Ceda Village 

RFP: QCV-CPU-025-002 

QCV Stormwater System Maintenance 

 

March 5, 2025 

 

Addendum No. 1: 

There will be a site visit and walkthrough of the project location on Tuesday March 11, 2025, from 
9:00 AM to 11:00AM. Those interested in attending should meet at the QCV Administration Office 
located at 8802 27th Ave NE, Tulalip, WA 98271 to sign in at the main office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QCV Project Manager 


